
 

 
 

 

 April 25, 2022 
 

 
 
Good afternoon, Vancouver School District families,  
 
This is the last week to provide feedback about the proposed closure of Queen Elizabeth Annex 
(QEA). We encourage you to have your say:  

• Complete the survey at engagevsb.ca/qea before April 29 

• Register for one of the last two community dialogue sessions, open to anyone in the 

community  
o Wednesday, April 27 | 3:30 – 5:00 p.m.   
o Thursday, April 28 | 7:00 – 8:30 p.m.   

• Send written feedback to engage@vsb.bc.ca. All emails received will be shared with the 
Board as part of the final report summarizing What We Heard.  

 
Background: 
Staff at the Vancouver School District have recommended the Board consider the closure of 
QEA by June 2023. Please see the factsheet. 
 
A final decision has not yet been made by the Board. In January, the Board approved moving 
ahead with a public engagement process, before making a decision.  
 
Results of the survey will be compiled and shared with the Board by May 30, 2022. The Board 
will make a decision about the proposed closure at a public meeting on June 6, 2022.  
 
For more information visit govsb.ca/qea.  
 
 

https://engagevsb.ca/qea
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/community-dialogue-session-april-27-tickets-300915084117
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/community-dialogue-session-april-28-tickets-300204829727
mailto:engage@vsb.bc.ca
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/District/Planning_and_Facilities/Engagement/Queen-Elizabeth-Annex/Rationale/Documents/sbfile/220405/QEA_factsheet-FINAL_1.pdf
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/District/Planning_and_Facilities/Engagement/Queen-Elizabeth-Annex/Pages/default.aspx

